MINUTES

School Safety and Security Committee
Wednesday, May 8, 2019
7:45 PM
New Fairfield Community Room

Members Present: Other Town Officials:

Pat Del Monaco, First Selectman Rick Regan, BOE Member
Samantha Mannion, BOE Member Ed Sbordone, BOE Member
Anthony Yorio, BOF Member Khris Hall, Selectman
Maria Evans, OEM Director

Dr. Richard Sanzo, Director of Business Operations
Sgt. Adam Wagnblas

Absent:
Dr. Patricia Cosentino, Superintendent

Phil Ross, Director Buildings and Grounds

Call to Order First Selectman, Pat Del Monaco called the meeting to order at 7:45p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance

Public Comment
None

Meeting Dates 6/11, 7/9, 8/27 7:30p.m. at the Senior Center Community Room

Say Something Update: Rich Sanzo stated that the system is up and running, no issues so far.
There have been 17 total tips; none considered life threatening, with the majority originating in
the Middle School.

Grant Opportunities Update: Rich Sanzo reported that New Fairfield did not receive
competitive grant funding this year, will reapply in future years. He continues to work on the
SVPP Grant. The deadline is May 31, 2019

Plan for SOC/RFQ’s: Pat Del Monaco made a motion to enter executive session at 8:00p.m. to
discuss SOC/RFQ’s. BOE members, Ed Sbordone, Rick Regan and Selectman, Khris Hall were
invited to join. Samantha Mannion seconded the motion. Vote: 6-0-0 (Motion approved)

Adjournment Anthony Yorio made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 p.m. Samantha
Mannion seconded the motion. Vote: 6-0-0 (Motion approved)
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